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      2018 – 2019 Post Officers Upcoming Events

Commander: Darrell Tarrant 

First Vice Commander: Robert Watson 

Second Vice Commander: William Hughes 

Adjutant: Vincent Dillane 

Finance: Steve Kincannon 

Chaplain: John Edwards 

Judge Advocate: Jim Mooring 

Sgt of Arms: Carroll Johnson 

Sgt of Arms: George Hill 

Service Officer: J. Ray Edmundson 

Historian: Jake Heis 

First Year Committeeman: Greg Harper 

Second Year Committeeman: Kenneth Morris 

 

 

 

 

           

Aug 4th: District 7 Meeting Post 219 

Kinston – 12 pm Meal – 1 pm 

Meeting  

Aug 24th – 30th: National Convention 

Oct 18th – 20th: Fall Conference 

 

 

August Member Birthdays 
 

 
 

Jimmie Brown 

Clyde Roberson 

Richard Yarbrough 

Ralph Whitfield 

 

 

We would like to wish Jack Whaley 

a belated Happy June Birthday 

 
 

*** We have no birthdates available for 

SAL members. Please contact the 

Adjutant with your birthdate. Thank 

you. *** 

 

If your birthday is not listed please 

contact the Adjutant as we do not 

have it in our records. We would like to 

wish you a happy birthday also. 

Growth & Success 
 

 Be a Post for the whole family. 

 Have an Auxiliary unit. 

 Have a SAL squadron. 

 Have a Riders chapter. 

 Have a Cruisers chapter. 

 Invite new members & their families to your events, 
and meetings.  

 Invite the Blue Star Mothers & families of active duty 
members to your Post. They have questions and you 
can get answers. 

 Encourage the whole family to join your units where 
eligible. 



Notice 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For Our Troops 

 
 

$25 GIFT CARDS ARE THE 

MOST NEEDED ITEM. This is 

how they get on the satellite for 

personal communications to home. 

$25 gift cards like Visa, 

Mastercard and American 

Express. Not store cards 

 

 

Ready, Set, Go!!! Early Bird Kickoff 

Our membership year runs from Jan to Dec but Early Bird 
Season starts Jul 1st. 

The 100% Club is back to zero members. 

New goals for each Post will be set in August. 

Renewals go out so hit the ground running. 

Support our Brick Program 
 

We are still taking orders. See an officer for information or go to 

http://www.legionncpost94.org/brick_program.html 

 
 
 

Anyone who would like to enter an article or information for the 

newsletter, please have it submitted to the Adjutant no later than 

the last Friday of the month. Email to vincentdillane@aol.com or 

hand deliver. 

Contact 
Info 

 

Meetings: 1st Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 pm 
 

Physical Address: 104 N. Harper St., Snow Hill, NC 28580 

Mailing Address: PO Box 307, Snow Hill, NC 28580 

Website: http://www.legionncpost94.org/ 

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/americanlegionpost94/ 

Important Dates in August 
 

August 4, 2018 - Coast Guard Birthday 
 
 
 

August 7, 2018 - Purple Heart Day 
 
 

 

August 8, 2018 - VJ (Victory over 
Japan) Day (1945) 
 
 

 

August 29, 2018 - Marine Forces 
Reserve Birthday 
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